Dear Parent /Guardian,

As you may have heard from your child we are practising very hard for our Christmas Nativity Play. There will be two performances and you are invited to come and see the Play on Tuesday 4<sup>th</sup> and Wednesday 5<sup>th</sup> December. On Monday 3<sup>rd</sup> the children will also have a dress rehearsal for the rest of the school. We would appreciate your help in providing a costume for your child.

Your child is a star and will need a:

- long sleeved black top
- black bottoms (PE bottoms)
- piece of gold tinsel for a belt

All costumes should be put into a plastic bag with your child's name clearly marked on it. We must have all costumes in school by Wednesday 28<sup>th</sup> November. All costumes will be returned home after both performances on Wednesday 5<sup>th</sup> December.

Thank you for all your help and support this term, it is greatly appreciated.

Mrs Clark, Miss Monahan and Mrs Blaney